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M E M O R A N D U M  
 
 
To:  Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Philip Powlick, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Marlin H. Barrow, Technical Consultant 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
 
Date:  December 8, 2008 
 
Subject: Action Request Docket No. 05-057-T01, Investigate QGC request for higher 2008 

DSM expenditure levels. 
 
 
ISSUE: 
On October 29, 2008, Questar Gas Company (QGC) filed a memo with the Utah Public Service 

Commission (PSC) indicating that expenditures for the 2008 DSM budget is expected to exceed 

plan levels.  The PSC requested an investigation by the Division to see if the requested 

expenditures are in the public interest.  The response to this Action Request was due on 

December 8, 2008.     

REQUEST AN EXTENSION: 

The Division would like to request an extension to this request until December 15th in order to 

complete its investigation.  The Division has requested additional information from the Company 

regarding the above referenced memo which the Company is in the process of furnishing. 
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